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Enrollment Period: September 2020 

             
Please note: there are changes to the process for Continuing Enrollees due to the AFA/District Side 

Letter re Coronavirus Emergency Effects dated 7/16/2020: 
 
Adjunct faculty members who are currently participating in the Adjunct Medical Benefits Program 
(AMBP) will maintain eligibility for the program during the 2020-2021 academic year, even if the faculty 
member's load drops below the 40% threshold required by the state-funded program. In order to 
continue to be eligible to receive medical insurance, adjunct faculty members must have an assignment 
in the District or be on an approved leave during the Fall 2020 and Spring 2021 enrollment periods. 
 

You must meet the eligibility criteria as listed below and submit the form below to Human 
Resources by September 30, 2020 to continue your medical insurance: 

• Declaration of Eligibility Form for Continuing Enrollees 
 
 
The dates of coverage will be October 1, 2020 to March 31, 2021. 
 

Once your eligibility has been confirmed by Human Resources, you will be notified of your benefit status 
by email confirmation. If you have questions, please contact Christie Colón in the Human Resources 
Department at 707-527-4304 or ccolon@santarosa.edu. 
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